
Dear Families and Friends of Hempstalls,

This week, we held our Everyday Writes event centred around our Shakespeare theme, Romeo and
Juliet. We eagerly await the wonderful writing the children will produce from this inspiring theme.

In the afternoons, the children are enjoying being Champion Scientists, delving into exciting scientific
explorations.

It was lovely to welcome some special visitors to our school this week. Reception had a fantastic
morning in our forest school, engaging with nature and learning in our beautiful outdoor setting.

Wishing all our Dads and Grandads a Happy Father’s Day! We hope you have a wonderful celebration.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss A. Bell
Headteacher

What a busy week for our Nursery Caring
Bears. We have enjoyed getting creative when
making our cards ready for Father's Day. We
have also taken part in Everybody Writes, our

theme for this has been The Very Hungry
Caterpillar. We are very proud of the children's

fabulous mark-making skills. 
In maths this week we have been learning

about what comes after. You can have a go at
this at home by sequencing events such as
your child's morning routine or journey to

school. Thank you to those who came for our
special persons lunch, it was lovely to see so

many of you there. 

Reminder - Nursery PJ party Tuesday 25th
June 3.00-4.30pm. Please secure a place on

Arbor. 

RECEPTION

The children have had such a busy
week. We absolutely loved

welcoming our special people to our
forest school sessions and sharing
a cheesy oatcake! This week has
been everybody writes week at
Hempstalls, we have enjoyed

watching a scene from Romeo and
Juliet in our hall. In phonics, we

have been practicing reading words
with longer vowel sounds. In maths,
we have been exploring repeating

patterns.  

Sports Day - 19th June PM, 2
adults per child. Please make sure
your child brings in a waterbottle

Whole school transition day - 4th
July

Swimming next
week - Mrs

Davidson's class  

Mrs Mullock’s 
Mrs Ball’s !

Magic Stars 
!

Busy Bees 

!

TERM DATES

This week in cubs, we have continued
our story, We are going on a bear hunt,

the children have experienced their
own bear hunt, by acting out the

scenes in the story, using different
resources and really getting into

character. We have been practicing our
colours also, and recognising

patterens. 
Thank you to everyone who has
bought in a photo frame of their

families, our wall is looking fantastic,
please continue to bring them in if you

havent done so already. 
We are really excited to be going on a
trip this term linking to big adventures

outdoors, please book on Arbor. 
Thank you . Team cubs. 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

14TH JUNE 2024

CUBS NURSERY

Friday 18th July - Finish for
Summer

Sports Day
Reception sports day - 19th June 1-3pm

Nursery sports day (Mrs Thompson) - 26th June 9am -
11am

Nursery sports day (Mrs Davidson) - 3rd July 9am-11am
Cubs sports day 10th July 9am-11am

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

Our Lost property area,
Grab & Go bags, and Free

Pre-loved uniform can all be
found at the main reception.

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES
We have seen an increase in the amount of

chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!

RB - PORSCH’A
RM - ELI








